
Last  day  of  regular  dining
operations  for  2019  Season:
October 13th
written by John Mueller | October 1, 2019
October is our last month we will be open for the general public
during the 2019 season. The summer / fall season is winding down
with the color season.  As such, we will be winding down our
food and beverage operations this month.

The last day for dining operations (dining room, bar, and Little
Cabin  Cafe)  during  the  2019  summer  season  will  be  Sunday,
October 13th. 

Between  October  14th  and  27th,  we  will  have  select  dining
operations open to the general public for special events only
(e.g. October 15th – Tunes-day, October 26th – Cyclocross Taco
Bar). See our calendar of events for those special events.

Lodging in the cabins and the hotel will be open to the general
public until October 27th.  After October 27th, the resort will
close to the general public for the winter season.  Private
parties will be able to stay in cabins this winter, as we will
be keeping 6 cabins open for the winter season.
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